
 

Start of Term 2018 - 2019 

Mon 3 September – Start of Term 1 

Fri 19 October – End of Term 1 

Mon 29 October – Start of Term 2 

Wed 19 December – End of Term 2 

Thurs 3 January 2019 – Start of Term 3 

Fri 15 February – End of Term 3 

Mon 25 February – Start of Term 4 

Fri 5 April – End of Term 4 

Tues 23 April – Start of Term 5 

Mon 6 May – Bank Holiday 

Fri 24 May – End of Term 5 

Mon 3 – Fri 7 June – Staff Training Days 

Mon 10 June – Start of Term 6 

Tues 23 July – End of Term 6 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
All clubs are now back up and running and the break due to 
bad weather.  We will soon be compiling a list of clubs for 
term 5.  If you would like to volunteer your services in the 
way of an extra-curricular club then please do contact the 
school to discuss this in more detail. 

Happy Birthday to….. 

Leo     7 

 

Zack    8 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
Discovery: 

Columbia: Matthew and Joshua 

Voyager: Alfie 

Atlantis: Toby and Saffy 

Challenger: Ellie and Curtis 

Endeavour: Lynda, David and Luke 

TEAM POINTS…. 

Betteshanger:  29 

Tilmanstone:  22 

Snowdown:  19 

Chislet:  30 

Events Diary 2017-18 
Fri 16 Mar Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Columbia Assembly (9-9.30) 

Fri 23 Mar Voyager Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  PTA Disco 

Tue 27 Mar Easter Egg Hunt 

Thurs 29 Mar Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Discovery Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  End of Term Four 

Mon 16 Apr Start of Term Five 

Tue 24 Apr Y5/6 Handball Tournament (4-6pm) 

Fri 27 Apr Forest School Y1,2,3 

Thur 3 May Y1/2 Football Tournament (1-3pm) 

Fri 4 May Challenger Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  Family Sports Night (5-7pm) 

Fri 11 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

14 – 18 May SATS Week 

Fri 18 May Voyager Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

21-25 May  Focus Week: Activities 

Tues 22 May Y5/6 RAID Cricket Tournament (PM) 

Wed 23 May PTA Film Night 

Fri 25 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

  End of Term Five 

Mon 11 Jun  Start of term six 

Fri 15 Jun Y5/6 Cricket Tournament (10-3) 

Fri 22 Jun Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Atlantis Class Assembly 

Fri 29 Jun Columbia Assembly 

Sat 30 Jun Summer Fayre 

Fri 6 Jul Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Discovery Assembly 

9-13 Jul Year 6 Residential 

Fri 13 Jul PTA Disco 

  Year 5 Assembly 

Fri 20 Jul Forest School Y4,5,6 

Tue 24 Jul   Last Day Of The School Year  

 

 
 
 
 
 

PTA Events 

Fri 23 Mar Disco 

Tue 27 Mar Easter Egg Hunt 

Wed 23 May Film Night 

Sat 30 Jun Summer Fayre 

Fri 13 Jul Disco 



Monday 12th March 2018 

Forest School continues this Friday for children in years 4,5 

and 6.  We hope the weather will be much improved from 

their last sessions which were unfortunately cut short due to 

snow, ice and temperatures of minus 6 degrees!  As always, 

please send children to school with additional warm clothing 

to wear as well as wellington boots where possible. 

 

Many thanks to all of those parents who have returned the 

annual questionnaires.  These are vital for us as a school to 

engage with all parties to continue to improve standards.  All 

of the responses will now be looked into and during Term 5 

we will communicate the findings and outcomes from the 

surveys with all parents.  If you still have not submitted your 

entry and would like to do so then please do send it into 

school. 

 

As a safety matter, we are instructing all children to ensure 

that both upon arriving and leaving school they do so using 

the path.  To help with this, can all adults ensure they use the 

path also and avoid  either waiting or walking down the   

driveway.  Thank you for your support in this matter. 

 

In the playground after school this week you may see some 

children in House PE T-Shirts.  Should you wish to order these 

please speak with either the children or a member of staff in 

the playground who will be more than happy to help you. 

 

Finally, the school council elections will be taking place this 

week. Voting will take place on Thursday with the results  

being announced in Friday’s assembly. Please see next week’s 

newsletter for details. Good luck to all children involved!  

We hope that all Mums, Step-Mums, Grandmothers, Aunties 

etc had a lovely Mother’s Day.  The children were extremely 

excited to be able to pick out some gifts from our Mother’s 

Day market on Friday afternoon.  Thank you to Ms Silverton 

for arranging this and for allowing some Mums of the        

children in Breakfast Club to join their children for breakfast 

on Friday morning too. 

We were treated to an excellent assembly by Atlantis class on 

Friday based around “Making a Difference”.  It was an       

informative and interesting assembly with all of the children 

clearly enjoying being a part of it.  Thank to you Mrs Holder 

for arranging this with her class.  This Friday we welcome the 

families of children in Columbia to come and see their       

assembly at 9am in the school hall. 

Later on this week, Cathy Evans, the NSPCC representative 

who carried out workshops at school a few weeks back—is 

calling in to collect any money outstanding from our       

Dance-a-thon.  She will be in school on Thursday so if you 

haven't brought the £1 in yet please try to do so by then. 

The children of Endeavour class came home with letters last 

week about their educational visit at the end of this term to 

the Roman Painted House in Dover.  This takes place on   

Tuesday 27th March and will be a great experience for them.  

For more information about this please contact the school 

office.  All slips and money need to be in school by      

Wednesday 21st March. 

Two pupils from Endeavour class will today make the short 

trip to Sibertswold Primary to take on some of their pupils at 

Chess.  We wish them luck and look forward to hearing all 

about it. 

Tel:   01304 830376                                                                  Email: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

Website: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk                  Twitter: @EEPrimary 


